
We are looking forward to starting the Fall 2020 semester and cannot wait to see you again! To 
help you prepare, please watch the following video, which explains some interim policies and 
procedures we put into place to stop the spread of COVID-19 on our campus. 
 

View Fall Campus Experience 
 
To track Arizona’s progress, as it relates to COVID-19 infection rates, please visit Arizona 
Department of Health Services website.  
  
See you soon! 
 
Grand Canyon University 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=D1JYjvlEnUE&feature=youtu.be&utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ExactTarget&utm_campaign=
https://azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/covid-19/dashboards/index.php?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ExactTarget&utm_campaign=
https://azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/covid-19/dashboards/index.php?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=ExactTarget&utm_campaign=

